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Issue 01.2009 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 20, 7:30 PM 
Location: Lehigh County Senior Center 
 
Topic: Duckbill Table Project 
Speaker: John Schaeffer of Woodcraft! 
 
See also: What do you want from the GUILD? 
See Also- Senior Center Bench Raffle 
 
December Meeting Highlights. 
 

 
I cannot say enough – none of us can – about the 
fine job that Ken and Judy did to make this 
meeting a success in spite of a poor turnout in 
poor weather. They  do a fine job every month. 
 
Well, what can I say. Poor turnout, hopefully due to the 
poor weather. There was no speaker, a lot of food and 
gifts, and it was a fun time. So this newsletter will be 
devoted to photos of attendees. I try to get names and 
it I get any wrong, I apologize ahead of time. 
 
Judy and Ken outdid themselves with respect to food, 
the amount, the quality, the care. Packaging it up and 

getting it to the Senior Center. Also the gifts. Getting 
them, wrapping them, packing them up and bringing 
them in. These are a team of two and I am astounded 
at the work they put into their role in supporting this 
guild. They have my thanks and my admiration. 
 

 
Mary Ellen Evans cuts yet another fine cake. 

 

 
I think this is actually a very nice photo of two a pparently 
happy people. Justin Roberts and his wife.  Folks, copies 
are available for a nominal fee. I like this shot! 
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Tim Enot and his wife Pam, maker of the bags for bl ocks. 
Nice folks. 
 

 
Bob Enot and Poppy Popowycz both picked their own 
numbers back to back. They do look like a couple of  
shifty guys.,…. 

 
Erik Kramer and Terry Greene got some food and gift s 
and a few laughs. 

 
Susan and  Bill VanderDecker had a nice time. Mrs 
VanderDecker took some of the leftovers to a homele ss 
shelter in Easton where she is a volunteer. 
 

 
Mary and Lou Supina enjoyed the party as well and 
walked out with a couple of tool boxes. Lou is anot her 
guy who is always there for this guild and maintain s the 
web site faithfully as well as so many other things . 
Thanks. 
 

 
Tom Gilbert brought his whole family again and it w as 
good to see them. Kids are growing fast! 
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Russ Reinhard is getting a little carried away with  the 

Holiday spirit and I think that Bob Lindenmuth is a bout 
to lose his dinner.. 

 

 
Quentin and Jim Patterson. Quentin looks surprised to 
have his photo taken. I am surprised I took it!! Ha ppy 

Holidays! 

 
Quentin’s happy now! 

 
John Uhler and Larry Seachrist share some conversat ion 

and some food. 
 

 
Mary Ellen “baker extraordinaire” and Tom Evans. Tom 

is one of the original member who showed up in the 
basement of that church in December 1995.  

 

 
Chris Blechschmidt opening his gift. I think it was  a 

pretty good book. 
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Mike DeRoach got his gift. Mike the Block maker! 

 

 
Bob Lindemuth – another 1995 first meeting attendee , 
acts as Judy Muth’s elf and hands out gifts. Anothe r 

person who does so many things for this guild with little 
recognition and a very nice man. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Doc McGuire enjoys some cookies. 

 

 
 

 
Some more shots of the Gilbert family. Very nice fo lks. 
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A couple more 1995 originals. Rare photo of Mr Mant uri 
(think his first name is Dan) and Andy Anderson.  A ndy 
has done treasurer work since we HAD one! Maybe the  
guild should spring for an attaché case for him ins tead 

of an empty power tool box. 

 
Lou Supina and is tool box gift! 

 
Bill VanderDecker opens his gift EVERYONE got 

one, some got two. 
 

 
“You touch these gifts I break your arm.” 

 
Russ Reinhard got a Bailey Lumber hat. They 

donated it to us. Nice hats! 
 

 
Bob Lindenmuth again, he like seeing himself in 

the newsletter. 
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Some of the attendees 

 
The rest of the attendees 

 
Food 

 
 

 
A great cake again my Mary Ellen. 

 

 
more food. 

 

 
More food. 
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Judy Muth – hard working thoughtful lady. 

 

 
And Ken. 

 
Thanks again to both of you. 

 
OK, Now Quentin REALLY looks happy! Won a 

WOODCRAFT card. 
 

 
Justin and his flashlight. 

 

 
Some good conversation – nice informal meeting. 
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Mike and Andy enjoying dinner. 

 

 
Bob and Poppy again before they rigged the 

number picking stunt. 
 

 
Larry got a gift! Life is good. 

 
 
 
 

Reminder - 2009 – WOODCRAFT Meeting 
Place Starts February! 

This means that the LAST meeting at the Senior 
Center will be January 2009.. 
 
Start time will be 7:30 as it is now. 
 

WHAT DO YOU WANT FROM THE GUILD? 
 
2008 was a tough year. There we a lot of things on a 
lot of people’s minds. Pressures and stresses. It 
seemed as though members were detached from the 
guild. The steering committee wants your input, but, 
more than that, your participation. We are not 
committed to anything other than meeting date and 
time. We will be passing out some cards at the January 
meeting. We want to know WHAT YOU WANT US to 
plan for the guild. Topics /speakers / Free discussion 
meetings / Videos. We are looking to encourage active 
participation. We want to know if you think the 
community project (BLOCKS) is a good idea. We want 
to know if you want to do something different. While 
Judy does a great job with the refreshments, we want 
to create some spirit and energy and hope you are not 
just there for the home made baked goods. 
 
Please know that this guild does not exist to serve 
anyone but its members but we need your input and 
participation. Lets hope that participation begins at the 
next meeting with  you supplying us with your views. 
Thanks in advance. 
 

BLOCKS 
 

Based on best estimates on block production, Mrs Enot 
made over 100 bags for blocks. 27 bags were 
submitted. 19 were made by Mike DeRoach. Enough 
wood was passed out for probably 50 bags by Andy’s 
estimate. Thanks to those who made blocks. 

 
RAFFLE! ROLLING BENCH! BRING MONEY! 

 
The rolling bench was bought by the guild and cost 
over $300. We do not nave room for it nor do we need 
it at Woodcraft. January meeting it will be raffled off 
and the tickets will be $20 each. We are trying to cover 
part of all of the cost of the bench and return the funds 
to the Guild. If you are interested, bring $20 for a ticket. 
You will have to remove the bench in a timely manner. 
We may have someone remove it that night but you 
will have to get it from them. 
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Wood Specials 

SHADY LANE TREE FARM 
Louise & Mike Peters 
5220 Shimerville Road 
Emmaus, PA 
610 965-5612 Please call 

FLEETWOOD LUMBER & FLOORING 
BILL BURKERT 
27 Rapp Rd. 
Fleetwood, PA 
610 944-8364 Please call  
Member discount 5% 

Bailey Wood Products, Inc.               
441 Mountain Rd. 
RD#2 Box 38 
Kempton, PA 
610 756-6827 

Woodcraft 
Pkwy Shopping Ctr. 
1534 Lehigh St. 
Allentown, Pa.,18103 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
L.V.W.G.  Contacts 

Founded in 1995 by: Dave Dreher 
Newsletter:  
Dan Manturi 484-894-7116�

dmanturi@rcn.com 
Steering Committee Support: 
Ray Winkler 
Distribution / Mail list:  
Quentin Patterson 610-253-1402 
Special Projects Manager  
Allen Powell 
 

(610) 419-4864 

Web Site Administrator :  
Lou Supina 
 

610-965-2520 

Treasurer:  
Harold Andy Anderson 610-965-4828 
Book / Purchase Coordinator 
Russ Reinhard �����������	  
Guild Contact Person – E-mail  
Russ Reinhard �����������	  
 
 

2009 Meeting Calendar: 
 
Month Topic Speaker 
January 20th Duckbill Table Project John Schaeffer of WoodCraft 
February 17th Open at this time  
March 17 th Toxic effects of wood!! Dr Dolphin – Lehigh Valley 

Medical Center 
   
 
 
Next Meeting:  January 20th, 2009 (3 rd Tuesday!) 7:30!! That’d be P.M. 
Location:  Lehigh Valley Senior Center. 
  1633 Elm Street 
  Allentown, PA 
 
Location Next month : Woodcraft 

Parkway Shopping Center 
1543 Lehigh Street 
Allentown, PA 18103 
Phone: (610) 351-2966 

 
Topic:  Duckbill Table Project by John Schaeffer 
Also - $20Raffle tickets for rolling bench in Senio r Center! 
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